
 

Sunday 21st June 

Hello everyone!  

How are you? This week we have had a visitor in our garden. The 

pheasant in the photograph keeps banging his head on our patio 

door. I think he can see his reflection and maybe thinks it is 

another pheasant! He will have a headache soon! Ethan and I have 

been out on our bikes too. I hope you are all well and happy. Love,  

Mrs. Rushbrook x 

  
 

 

 


